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In this month's issue, SOAP highlights the December activities and achievements
of SOA staff and students, bid farewell to 3 well-loved SOA lecturers,

celebrate the Christmas spirit, and wrap up a year's worth of ART UNLIMITED!

Message from the Dean

December is an eventful month for Sunway University

as the academic semester draws to a close. In the

School of Arts, this culminates in a series of showcases

and exhibitions, including our first ever DFPA Festival to

wrap up the year!

As the campus quietens for the holidays, I wish all staff

and students a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Stay safe and see you in 2023!

- Prof. Matthew Marshall

Dean of the School of Arts
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